
Transferring Service 

To New Line Notice 
Dorrance Lane Construction 

Statewide Services has been selected as the general contractor to complete the 
Dorrance Lane construction project between Kirkwood Road and Oxford Street. 
This project will start in June 2022 and is anticipated to be completed in late fall 
2022. The construction project will consist of installing new waterlines, storm 
sewer improvements, ADA accessible sidewalks and concrete street paving.  

The project will require single lane closures and one-way traffic on Dorrance Lane 
during construction.  The City apologizes for this inconvenience and appreciates 
your patience and tolerance throughout the construction project. 

 
We will be transferring the waterline service to the new line on 
Thursday, August 25th.  Water will be off from 8am to 3 pm. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, see below for the construction project 
team’s contact numbers.  

 

City of Meadows Place: 281-983-2950   
Statewide Services Office: 713-864-3368 
Emeterio Ocampo (Statewide Services site superintendent): 713-703-1356 
Mel Allison (Statewide Services PM): 713-545-8006 
Steve Arnold (HDR Engineering site representative): 281-541-8438 
Ngoc Le (HDR Engineering PM): 832-264-2395 


